
A huge welcome back to school to everyone!    We 
hope you had a good break and enjoyed the holidays. 

It is lovely to see all the children wearing their school 
colours and looking ever-so proud to be in Eastern!  

Welcome also to our new pupils and Nursery children, 
we are sure you will quickly make new friends and 

settle into school! 

All classes have started with gusto and are 

already getting stuck into learning about new 
topics!  Class newsletters will be with you very 

soon which include all the  information and 
details you will need.  Look out for ideas how 

you can help at home also. 

The holiday programme was 

wonderfully successful again 
this year, and thank you to Mrs 

Cole, Mrs Jenkins and Mrs 
Jefford for running and 

organising it all!  

Unfortunately, Mrs Jefford has been unable to join us at school at 

the start of the term, as she is  recovering from a major hospital 
operation.  She is trying hard to rest and get well although she is 

itching to come in to see all the children and so has needed a 
regular reminder to take it easy!  Mrs Jefford will be returning to 

school as soon as she is able and we are sure you will join us in 
wishing her a speedy recovery. Mr Manley will be stepping into 

her role for the foreseeable future, and Mr Blackmore will be 
teaching the Year 3/4 class. 

Important Dates for your diary 

School Contact Details 
website - easternprimary.co.uk

email - easternprimary@npt.school

twitter - @schooleastern

telephone - 01639 882819

The school now has a new 
School Cross ing Pat ro l 

officer, Mr Williams, who will 
be making sure everyone has 

a safe place to cross the busy 
main road at the bottom of 

Incline Row.  Welcome to our 
team, Mr Williams.  Please 

say 'hello' as you pass! 

Eastern News
Monday 4th September

Fri 20/09/2019 INSET day - school closed for pupils

Mon 07/10/2019 to Wed 
09/10/2019 Year 6 pupils residential visit to Llangranog

Mon 28/10/2019 to Sun 
03/11/2019 HALF TERM

Wed 27/11/2019 to Wed 
04/12/2019 School Book Fayre

Fri 20/12/2019 Last day of term
A few reminders about our school day... 
 Please make sure that your child is at 

school for 8:50. 
Breakfast Club runs from 8:20 and the 

doors close at 8:40. 
School gates open at 8:40. 
Please work with us to ensure all children 
are safe. 

Dinner Money - Please be aware that 
the cost of school dinners is now 
£2.35 / day or £11.70 / week.

http://easternprimary.co.uk
mailto:easternprimary@npt.school



